
Good morning 

Statesville Christian School will be hosting a Kindergarten Open House Informational Night on 

January 8, 2024 from 5:30-7:30pm.  At this event, families will receive important admissions 

information and the rising Kindergarten students will complete readiness assessments. If you have a 

rising kindergarten student or know a family interested in enrolling a kindergarten student at 

SCS, please share this date with them.  We encourage you to attend in order to have priority in 

our kindergarten admissions process. 

Beginning at 5:30 families will meet in the Western Avenue Fellowship Hall for an informational 

session with Dr. Hummel (SCS Head of School) and Mrs. Lisa Corson (SCS Elementary 

Principal).  During this time, the rising kindergarten students will be in Room #113 (by the SCS 

elementary office) where they will enjoy a fun time of meeting possible fellow classmates and 

participating in activities planned for them.  Staff will be pulling students individually to complete 

their kindergarten readiness assessment (ex: knowledge of alphabet, numbers, positional words, 

etc..) which takes approximately 15-20 minutes and then returning the students to the room. 

Some of the topics discussed in the informational meeting include NC Opportunity Scholarship 

updates, Admissions processes, Statesville Christian School mission, Kindergarten curriculum, 

family partnerships, and next steps.  Afterwards there will be a time for Q & A followed by a tour 

of the school building. Upon completion of the tour, families will then come to Room #113 to pick 

up their child. If your student has not been tested we ask you to return to the fellowship hall and 

remain there until someone brings your child to you.  At this time, we do not have a definite 

number of rising kindergarten students who will attend, therefore, we ask for flexibility in the time 

it will take to complete all student assessments. 

If you have further questions please visit our Statesville Christian School website at 

www.Statesvillechristian.org or call the elementary office at 704-873-9511. We look forward to 

seeing you on January 8. 

Thank you and Choose Joy,  

Lisa Corson 

Statesville Christian Elementary Principal 

 

https://www.statesvillechristian.org/

